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UNITED STATES COURT OF APPEALS
SECOND CIRCUIT

CHAMBERS OF
ROGER J. MINER

CIRCUIT JUDGE
UNITED STATES COURTHOUSE
445 BROADWAY, SUITE 414
ALBANY, NY 12207

June 9, 1999

Norman Menachem Feder, Esqg.
Caspi & Co.

33 Yavetz St.

Tel-Aviv, Israel 65258

Dear Norm:

Congratulations and best wishes on your assignment with
Caspi & Co. as Head of International Practice. We are all very
proud of your accomplishments and send you our best wishes. I am
still trying to plan a trip over there and hope to see you in the
not-too-distant future.

It is a small world indeed. One of my current clerks,
Jonathan Gottlieb, helped to edit the article co-authored by you
that was published in the George Washington Law Review in 1996.
He was very impressed by the article and also sends you best

regards.

Yours very truly,
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